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The Week Ahead 

 
Sunday Readings Year C Weekdays 

Year 1    Psalter Week 3 
 

Sunday 1 June Seventh Sunday of Easter   
0915: People of the Parish  

Tuesday 3 June Memorial of ss Charles 
Lwanga and Companions, Martyrs  

0930:  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
1000:  Sick & Housebound of the Parish 

 
Friday 6 June Easter Feria   

1800: Rosary: The Luminous Mysteries prayed for 
the People of the Parish followed by Evening Prayer  

1900: Priests Intention  
 

Sunday 8 June Solemnity of Pentecost    
0915: Anne Wilson R.I.P.    

Second Collection:  This Sunday 1 June 
there will be a Second Collection for 
Catholic Communications  

Confession:  Is available during Exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament or by appointment. 

Pope’s Prayer Intention for June:  Let us pray 

that each one of us might find consolation in a 

personal relationship with Jesus, and from his 

Heart, learn to have compassion on the world 

  We remember in our prayers:  The sick and 
  housebound of the Parish and our most 
  Recently deceased: Pope Francis R.I.P. 
  Fr Ronald Cosslett R.I.P.  Arthur Male R.I.P. 
 

Readers:  This Sunday Louisa & Next Sunday 
Maria 

(Please ensure that if you cannot read your week 
and need to swop, that you do find a replacement 

and change the list on the noticeboard. 
Or contact Tracy on 07395 027087). 
More Readers Needed Please 

 
  
 

Day for Life, 15 June 2025:  This year’s Day for Life will take 
place on 15 June. In preparation for this, we are inviting the 
faithful to pray the Novena for Life from 23 May to the 
Feast of the Visitation on 31 May.  Information will be 
available on the Bishops’ Conference website as well as at: 
https://prayforlife.ie/   
 
Revel School Catholic Provision:  Suitably experienced 
volunteer  needed to work with a small number of catholic 
children  of primary school age  help grow in their 
understanding of  the cathiolic faith.  Flexible role depending 
on the volunteers  availability and ageement with the school.  
If you can help or know of someone who could, please speak 
with Fr Paul.   We have cast the net wider to include the Rugby parishes 
of St Maries, Sacred Heart and English Martyrs in our search for a 
volunteer.   Update & Special thanks to Sarah H who has cast 
the net even wider for us to include Bedworth and 
surrounding area, things could well be looking promising for 
September.       

 
James Crosskey is taking on another 26-mile mighty hike 

on 5th July to raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. 

There are currently 3 million people living with cancer in the 

UK today. It's Macmillan's goal to be there for everyone from 

the moment of diagnosis providing people living with cancer 

and their families essential medical, practical and emotional 

support. Donations from people like you are critical to 

achieving this goal. If you are able, please sponsor me by 

visiting:  justgiving.com/page/james-crosskey-7 or by filling 

in my sponsorship form. 

Diocesan Vocations Office:  Launches new newsletter:  
The first edition of 'Vocations News' is out now. You can 
'meet the team', read all the latest Vocations news and see 
how generous donations are  
https://www.birminghamdiocese.org.uk 

 
For the Jubilee 2025, St Anne's Parish, Wappenbury: 
Have organised a week of events beginning Sunday 8 June to 
which All are welcome.  Please see the noticeboard for 
details of the events.    
 
Polite Reminder:  To host a meeting on church grounds, 
please first obtain permission from the priest. The priest is 
the primary point of contact for such requests 

 
 

The Parish operates in accordance with Statutory 
Safeguarding Guidance and the National and Archdiocese's policies & 

procedures always. Our Parish Safeguarding Representative is Simone 
Collins Email: sg.stjoseph.monkskirby@rcaob.org.uk or the Diocesan 

Safeguarding team can be contacted on 0121 230 
6240/ safeguarding@rcaob.org.uk if you have any concern. 

 

`  
 

Our Newsletter is also available on the 

Warwick & Banbury Deanery Website 
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